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DISEC

Co-Sponsors: Plurinational State of Bolivia, People’s Republic of China, Ukraine, 
Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia, Federal Republic of Germany, Republic of 
Zimbabwe, Negara Brunei Darussalam, Independent State of Papua New Guinea, 
Commonwealth of Australia, Republic of Portugal, Republic of Nicaragua, Republic of 
Botswana, Jamaica, Republic of Cabo Verde, New Zealand

Topic: “Chemical Weapons”

Deeply concerned of the danger and cruelty of the use of chemical weapons,

Fully aware that some countries stockpile deadly chemical weapons,

Conscious that some countries do not have the money to dispose or destroy chemical 
weapons safely in an environmentally friendly way,

Having considered there is technology that is not advanced enough to dispose of 
chemical weapons safely yet,

Keeping in mind that some countries have not signed the Geneva Protocol, the CWC 
(Chemical Weapons Convention), and the OPCW (Organization of the Prohibition of 
Chemical Weapons),

Deeply concerned that some of society is not fully aware of the threat of chemical 
weapons,

Taking into consideration that some countries have signed treaties connected to the 
abolishment of chemical weapons but are not following them,

Convinced that countries have not collaborated enough with each other to dispose of 
chemical weapons,

1. Calls upon rich countries to carefully provide enough money for the countries who 
have chemical weapons but do not have enough money to safely destroy them;

2. Further invites people from organizations to research the effects of chemical 
weapons disposal and what effect this will have on marine life and the environment 
so we can act on this;

3. Requests that countries research safe technologies to destroy chemical weapons, 
and that scientists and experts attend a yearly summit to share knowledge and 
technology on how to disarm chemical weapons safely;

4. Affirming that more countries should join the Chemical Weapons Convention;
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5. Encourages research in how to detect chemical weapons;

6. Supports additional summits to discuss the effects of chemical weapons;

7. Recommends more collaboration between countries to coordinate with successful 
actions;

8. Considers the use of the media to let people know about the problem;

9. Requests to promote peace and disarmament education programs and other 
organizations;

10.Further requests more foreign aid for developing countries who have signed the 
Geneva Protocol, the CWC, and the OPCW;

11. Endorses the sanctioning of the countries that are developing and stockpiling of 
chemical weapons; 

12.  Emphasizing the need of additional checkpoints at countries’ borders where types of 
liquid and powder are checked carefully for any dangerous chemicals; 

13.  Recommends keeping records on chemical weapons’ development, research, and 
disposal;

14.Requests the creation of a committee within the OPCW to monitor for chemical 
weapons factories which would alert countries of the exact position of a chemical 
weapons factory and its productions, with an immediate alert and response system.


